Energy Committee Meeting
Energy Committee Meeting of 5/23/2018
Present: Dan Crean, David Jodoin, Bob Samson, JJ Smith, Pentti Aalto, Ann Bond, Michael Crockwell and
Sharon Morris
Meeting was called to order at 6:37 PM.

Chairman Dan Crean stated that more signage in town might reduce the need for some street lights.

Dan Crean also made a motion that the EC recommends to the Selectman that the following actions be
taken for street lighting. Motion was unanimously approved:

1.  All overhead street lights that are not recommended for removal be
replaced by LED lights.

2. Overhead lights on Route 106 be removed except for one light at the
intersection with Borough Road.

3.  On Pembroke Street, lights be retained only at Intersections and at

the following additional locations: near the elderly housing complex, near the Town Hall and Library, and
Safety Center. Additionally, the light at the intersection of either Church Road or Riverview be removed.
4.  On and near Buck Street remove: one or more of the lights at the

end of the Double Decker bridge, lights not located at an intersection, the light on Nixon Drive, and the

light at Dudley Hill Road and East Meadow intersection.

Dan Crean also asked if anyone would like to take over as Chairman of the EC, as he is looking to step
down.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Samson



